
From: Carol Lutra-Johns
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Comments on UE-160918 and UG-160919
Date: Friday, January 26, 2018 2:08:02 PM

Dear Commissioners,

I am concerned about climate change and the pollution caused by burning fossil fuels. Please
ask PSE to close all Colstrip plants by 2025 and replace them with 100% renewable energy.

Sincerely,

Carol Lutra-Johns
10354 SW Mukai Circle
Vashon, WA 98070

Sent on my Samsung Galaxy S® 6.

mailto:carollutrajohns@gmail.com
mailto:records@utc.wa.gov

